
Dear S6 students,

Today marks the final day in Po.1, a significant milestone in your life.
Though my time at this school has been brief, I have been deeply
impressed by the effort, dedication, and perseverance you have
demonstrated throughout this challenging academic year, much like
when I prepared to leave school to take my A-level exams.

There are a few things I would like to share with you:
As you enter the examination hall, remember that you have
prepared to the best of your abilities. Maintain focus, adopt a
positive mindset, and believe in your capabilities.
Even though I may not be physically present to support each one
of you during the exams, my support for all of you remains
unwavering.
I have full confidence in every one of you. I do not doubt that you
will achieve great accomplishments.
Keep moving forward, stay focused, and never give up! Always
remember that not only your teachers and staff members but
also your families are cheering you on.
You are not alone on this journey.

Congratulations! May the final day of your school life become an
unforgettable memory.

I wish you all the best in your exams and all your future endeavors.

With all my love and best wishes,
Principal Leong


